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Editorial

With the December issue the year draws to an end. It is a time to take account and a time to thank all those who have helped
in their many different ways to keep this journal in the forefront of the field of otolaryngology. I particularly would like to
thank my assistant editors and advisors for not only bearing the brunt of the editorial task but also for their wise advice and
recommendations. They have been supported by the following referees who, too, have generously given their kind assist-
ance to the Journal. I thank them all:

D. Archer Sir Donald Harrison
C. M. Bailey G. Kenyon
D. Baldwin A. G. Kerr
R. P. E. Barton J. Leigh
A. Batch D. MacMillan
A. G. Beedon Professor A. Maran
A. Benson D. A. Moffat
J. A. S. Carruth A. Pahor
Professor R. Cartwright Professor R. A. Risdon
A. D. Cheeseman M. Smith
C. B. Croft Susan Snashall
A. B. Drake-Lee D. Stephens
R. Felix Clare Topham
H. J. Grant D. Wright
R. F. Gray J. Wright
T. Harris

My editorial assistants, Jean Levers and Diane Baker, who together have spent many hours processing papers and
answering queries, deserve special thanks.

Lastly I wish to thank all our contributors and readers, for without them the Journal would not exist. May I wish you all a
very Happy Christmas and a successful New Year.

NEIL WEIR
Editor
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